To: Travis Morgan-Chavers

Cc: Tugce Tuncdemir

Subject: [EXT] TASP 2023 Conference Session Acceptance

CAUTION: Email originated from outside of Athens State!

Dear Travis Morgan-Chavers,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that your "Confronting Everyday Oppression in Toddler Settings by Embracing Schema Play" proposal has been accepted to the Association for the Study of Play's May 17-19, 2023, the inperson conference "Playship: a Pathway For Building and Sustaining Equitable Playful Spaces."

Confirmation of your presentation on the final schedule is contingent upon registering all presenters to the conference and paying fees before **April 9th**, **2023**.

The registration form can be accessed at this link: https://studyofplay.org/conference-registration/

All communication will be with the Primary Presenter only. It is the Primary Presenter's responsibility to keep any co-presenters informed. If you received this e-mail, you are considered the Primary Presenter.

Sincerely,

Tugce Arda Tuncdemir and The TASP Conference Planning Committee